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Speaker Rayfield Statement Following Revenue Forecast Affirming Path 

Forward for Stable Budget 

SALEM, Ore. – Today, Oregon House Speaker Dan Rayfield (D-Corvallis) issued the following 

statement after the release of a healthy revenue forecast: 

“We were elected to address the top issues Oregonians care about most: homelessness, 

behavioral health, education, community safety, and access to healthcare. Today’s revenue 

forecast affirms our plan to move a responsive, sustainable budget that prioritizes these key 

issues.   

“Despite today’s forecast, we know that working families are still struggling with the lingering 

effects of inflation. It’s more critical than ever that we use state dollars wisely and in a way that 

leads to real outcomes.  

“We have to stay focused on a budget that maintains existing services, and invests in housing, 

healthcare, good-paying jobs, and education–while at the same time, setting ourselves up well for 

future needs. I look forward to continuing our work to finalize a budget that responds to the 

priorities Oregonians sent us here to deliver on.” 
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